
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 
ALLERGEN WARNING 

Equal brand European Dark Chocolate 85g  

Best Before 10 2025  

Batch J24096M1 

 
 

Attention customers 

 

New Zealand Sugar Company (importer) is recalling the above product due to the 
presence of an undeclared allergen (milk).  Equal brand European Milk Chocolate has 
been incorrectly packaged as Equal brand European Dark Chocolate. The recall only 
affects products with batch number J24096M1 and Best Before 10 2025.  

  

If you have an allergy or intolerance to milk and have purchased this product, 
please do not consume. If you have consumed this product and have any concerns 
about your health, seek medical advice.  

 

Consumers with a milk allergy or intolerance should return the product to this store 
for a full refund. If you are not allergic or intolerant to milk, this recall does not affect 
you. 

 

On behalf of the manufacturer, New Zealand Sugar Company wishes to apologise 
to our customers for any inconvenience that this may cause. 

 

New Zealand Sugar Company  

  Phone: 0800 800 617 


